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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Friday 27th 

September 

9.30am MacMillan Coffee 

Morning following assembly. 

Tuesday 8th October Class and group photographs 

Friday 4th October PTA Movie Night Y1-Y4 

Thursday 10th 

October 

Bags2 School Collection 

Tuesday 15th and 

Wednesday 16th 

October  

Parents Evenings 

Friday 18th October Scarecrow Competition 

Friday 18th October Parents welcome to come to 

classrooms after assembly 

to see children’s work 

 

Tuesday 22nd 

October 

PTA Discos 

Friday 25th October Harvest Soup and Rolls 

after Assembly 

Friday 25th October Break up for Half Term. 

3.15pm 

Tuesday 12th 

November 

PTA Nearly New Toy Sale 

Monday 25th—

Wednesday 27th 

November 

Year 4 Residential to 

Robinwood Activity Centre. 

Friday 20th 

December 

Break Up for Christmas 

Holiday. 2pm 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for Week 2 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL LAST WEEK– 98%  
Reception (Turtles)   99% 
Year 1 Jellyfish-   99% 
Year 2 Puffins –  98% 
Year 3 Sharks-   95% 
Year 4 Penguins -  100% 

Well Done  
to the Penguins! again! 

THANK YOU! 

We’ve been really impressed with how quickly the children have settled 

into their new classes.  We’ve also been really pleased with how punctual 

most children have been in getting to school.  Most children are coming to 

school in full school uniform and it’s also great to see the vast majority of 

children being responsible and carrying their own bags to school. All of 

these things will ultimately help the children be ready for learning and 

help us continue to raise standards in school.  A big ‘thank you’ to parents 

for supporting us with all of these things  - we can’t do it without you! 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Harry Charlton 

Shauntae Henderson 

Martha Dellbridge 

Jamie Thomas 

Daley Moore 

Rianna Waddell 

Bags 2 School Collection -October 10th 
Blue bags should have come home with the children today to be filled with 

any old clothes you may have.  The bags are due to be collected from 

school first thing on October 10th. We’d really 

appreciate it if you could keep your bags at home 

until the beginning of that week.  If you have more 

clothes we’re happy to take clothes in normal bin 

liners too.  Thanks for helping our PTA. 

 OUR NEW LIBRARY IS UP AND RUNNING - 

COME AND BORROW A BOOK! 
All the children were treated to amazing storytelling by Don and Jackie on Tuesday 

at the launch of our new library that Mrs Cartledge has been co-ordinating. Don told 

us exciting tales about wolves and an alternative version of Jack and the Beanstalk 

called ‘Jack and the Beanstack’. Look out for photographs on our website. The 

children will be able to take out books from Monday 23rd September. A huge thank 

you to Suzy Purvis for the many hours she has dedicated to cataloguing books and to 

Joanne Howden for the murals and bunting! 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 
We’ll be holding our MacMillan Coffee Morning after 

next Friday’s assembly. Please come and join us for some 

cake and a coffee and help us raise some money to 

support the good work done by MacMillan Nurses 

Donations of cakes are also very welcome. 
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